
I am deeply troubled to learn of a new bill that is yet another example of the attempts of the Oregon Legislature to overreach into the 
private lives of Oregon citizens. I would like to state my staunch opposition to this bill. I have benefitted from alternative therapies for 
decades now, and I resent hearing that those who wish Oregon to be a "nanny state" think I require their regulation or input. This is 
another shameful attempt to harass Oregonians and make it harder for people to make a living. I urge the committee to back off of 
this legislation immediately. 


